
Support for people who have had a stroke consultation –  

Comments summary 
 

Comment Council response 

The club provides a useful service – it 
helps to stop people from becoming 
isolated 

Service users could be signposted to 
other activities if the club is unable to 
continue without council funding. 

The Council should advertise it more ASC can advertise it on My Choice. 

The Club will have to close if there is no 
more funding 

ASC will notify the club about sources of 
support and advice on seeking funding. 

People without a service will develop 
mental health problems 

Service users could be signposted to 
other activities if the club is unable to 
continue without council funding, 
including mental health support. 

Some could not pay for themselves ASC will notify the club about sources of 
support and advice on seeking funding. 
Advice on differential charging can be 
provided, for example only requiring a  
reduced or zero charge for those on 
means tested benefits, but asking others 
for a payment. 

 


